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Culmore Community Partnership aims to work with the whole community to create a Culmore that is 

inclusive and cohesive, offering access to vital services and support for everyone.  
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 Following months of renovation work Culmore Community Partnership is pleased to welcome 

all the community to the Culmore Community Hub at Victoria Hall, Culmore Point.  CCP’s 

Chairperson Neil Doherty said ‘Victoria Hall has a long history in our Community but in recent 

years it had become very run down and neglected.   The CCP Board with support from local resi-

dents and groups has worked tirelessly to provide a Hub for community activities for the people 

of Culmore.  We have had lots of help and support along the way and would like to thank The 

Honourable The Irish Society for leasing us the premises. ’ The extensive renovation work was 

part funded under Priority 6 (LEADER) of the Northern Ireland Rural Development Programme 

2014-2020 by the Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs and the European 

Union, Derry City & Strabane District Council, Department for Communities and Northside Development Trust. Neil also 

highlighted the work of the community , he said ‘Special thanks also to all the local people who have campaigned over the 

years to provide community support and services in Culmore.  We look forward to welcoming all of these groups to the 

Culmore Community Hub over the coming months.’ 

CCP has recently secured £487,475 from the Big Lottery’s People and 

Communities Fund to run the Four Corners Initiative.  Over the next four 

years the project will provide local people with opportunities to address 

priority issues, learn new skills, avail of essential services, and contribute 

to the creation of a dynamic and cohesive community.   The funding will 

focus on four specific themes; Essential Services, Youth, the over 50s and 

History, Culture & Heritage.  More details on the Four Corners initiative 

can be found inside. Una Cooper has been appointed Project Manager and 

Damien McColgan is Project Co-ordinator.  They are looking forward to 

working with the whole Community to make life better for everyone. 

The Mayor joined by staff and board of CCP at the 

Good Relations Multi-cultural event. 

The Four Corners Project  


